
“This chapter is
finished but the story
is not over. Get ready
for a season full of

adventures”

Dear Parents

The second term is over and the holidays are about to start. Winter is halfway through and spring is on its way!
From any perspective, one thing is certain: NOW is the time to rest. Ensure your children switch off, relax and

enjoy being children.
If you have the opportunity to travel for the holidays, please do so safely.

Good luck to the learners and staff participating in the hockey and cricket tours, as well as those involved in the
Cricket Week which is hosted at school.

From the Office

Reports
Grade 1 to Grade 7 learners' reports will be available

on Ed-Admin at 10:00 on Friday, 14 June.
Intersenphase reports: Please take note of the

percentage per subject used to calculate the average:
20 %
20 %
15 %
15 % 
10 % 
10 % 
5 %
5 %

From Wednesday, 10 July, parents are welcome
to make appointments for Monday's Parent

Afternoon taking place on 15 July.

Home Language
Mathematics
First Additional Language
Science
Geography
History
Robotics & Technology
Computers

INFORMATION

BLMG Study Methods

IMPORTANTIMPORTANT

School closes on Friday, 14 June at

10:0010:00
...for the holidays

https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Email.-July-holiday-2024.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Email.-July-holiday-2024.pdf


CAPRIOLE STABLES
PONY CAMP

The very popular school holiday programme is
again running for the holidays. Let your

child(ren) spend the day on the farm with the
lovely ponies and horses. Activities include

horse riding, brushing, feeding and many other
pony-related activities. Memories that will last
a lifetime will be created. This camp is suitable
for beginners and advanced riders, according

to age group and experience. There are 2
options available: 

Half day (09:00-13:00) @ R 320; and 
Full day (09:00-17:00) @ R 440. 
Contact us on 082 414 7378 or 

082 573 4797 or equineiq@mweb.co.za 
for more information.

CAPRIOLE PONY CAMP

School starts DV on 
Wednesday 10 July 2024

UNIFORM SHOP
HOLIDAY HOURS

08:00-16:00
CLOSED
08:00-16:00
08:00-16:00
08:00-17:00

Friday 14 June
Sat 15 June to Thu 4 July

Friday 5 July
Monday 8 July
Tuesday 9 July

For urgent queries, please contact us on
064 937 0551

Our school's mobile application for
communication has been updated and now has

a different look. Follow the link below for a
guide to download the new application. This

application will be fully operational from 1 July
2024, but can already be installed 

on your mobile phone.
EDANA APP

EDANA APP

On Friday 19 July, we celebrate Mandela Day 
at Midstream Ridge Primary. 

You are welcome to bring empty bottles to the
register classes. Ingredients are purchased as

discussed with class mothers.
 Please follow the link for further information:

MANDELA DAY

MANDELA DAY 

https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/CS-Pony-Camp-2024-V3.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/How-to-download-the-new-Edana-App-Guide.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/How-to-download-the-new-Edana-App-Guide.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Information-letter-Parents.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Information-letter-Parents.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/CS-Pony-Camp-2024-V3.pdf

